
 

Our Benefice 
is part of the 
Asum Group 

Large print hymn books are 
available at St Andrew’s and can be 
found on the bookshelf by the font. 

 

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop 
system. To use this please 
switch hearing aids to ‘T’ 

Please email contributions to pewsheet@hamptonchurch.org.uk no later than 10am on Friday. 
 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton-on-the-Green 
Newsletter for Sunday 16 October 2011 

Services and events for the coming week 

16 Today Trinity 17 

8am  Holy Communion Hampton 
9am Holy Communion Sedgeberrow 
11am Welcome Service (coffee after) Hampton 
2pm Baptism (Rock) Hampton 
6pm  Evensong Hinton 
 
19  Wednesday 
10am Holy Communion Hampton 
1pm Funeral (Cordwell) Hampton 
7.30pm  Standing Committee Parish Room 
21 Friday 
9.30am School Service Sedgeberrow 
1.15pm  St Andrew’s Tots Community Hall 
2pm Wedding (Wright/Webb)  Hampton 
 

23 Next Sunday Last After Trinity 
  Bible Sunday 

8am  Holy Communion Hampton 
9.30am Eucharist  Hampton 
11am  Holy Communion  Sedgeberrow 
2pm  Baptism (Price) Hampton 
 

In the Benefice we include in our prayers 

Baptisms... 
Faye Alexandra Jennings who was baptised last 
Sunday;  
Molly Olivia Rock who will be baptised today and 
Charlie Price who will be baptised next Sunday. 

Those who are to be married... 
Natalie Wright and Luke Webb 

Those who are ill: 
Pamela Collins, Monica Garston, Lilian Haughtey, 
Sue Jones, Clifford Lewis, Jenny Perkins, 
Iris Pinkstone, Rosie Rencher, Alan Roberts, 
Phillippa Shepherd, Celia Sheward, Joan Simpson, 
Pat Smith, Margaret Thomas, Doug Thompson, 
Clive Thomson.  

Those who have died... 
Vera Richards and Douglas Cordwell and those who 
mourn. 

Notices 

St Andrew’s Harvest Supper 

Our Harvest Supper on Saturday 8 October was a 
very happy and entertaining evening with around 60 
guests. Entertainment was a quiz set by Charlie 
Binney who had also invited some of her choir, 
Broadway Musicmakers, to sing for us.  

The takings on the Fairtrade stall were £76 - all of 
which goes directly to Fairtrade. Our raffle raised 
£97.  

After expenses we have £357 for Church Funds. 
Thank you to everyone who supported this event. 

Hinton Harvest and Thanksgiving 

The Newman Family would like to thank all those 
who supported the service last Sunday and for the 
gifts they received. The church was packed with 100 
friends from across the Benefice.  

If he could be sure of getting that support regularly 
Bill said he would retire more often. 

All Souls’ Service 

This year’s All Souls’ Service will be held on Sunday 
6 November at 4pm at St Andrew’s. Once again we 
will remember all those who have passed away in 
the last year. If you wish to remember your loved 
ones please add their names to the list in church.  

Refreshments will be served after the service. 

Developing a Culture of Welcome! 

On Saturday, 12th November 2011 from 9am until 
1pm at St Peter’s Baptist Church, Worcester there is 
an open invitation to meet and hear Mark Hope-
Urwin, who was a Customer Service Manager with 
John Lewis before he retired. Mark has been 
passing on his skills of developing a Culture of 
Welcome and has applied them to the Church. 

A group from St Andrew’s recently went to a similar 
event and found it inspirational with lots of practical 
ideas.  

As one of central parts of our vision is to welcome 
all this event would be valuable to us all but 
particularly sidesmen. Further details are on the 
notice board. 

 


